
                                                                                                     
Friday 17th May 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                       This week the Year six children were a credit to the school. They worked incredibly hard and tried their very 

best with their SATs. A few treats today were well earned! 

Year 4 Trip to Rock and Rapid                                  

The children had a wonderful experience at Rock and Rapid. The staff commented on their excellent attitude to the 

challenges provided.  They worked together well to complete team building games successfully.   
Year 3 Trip to St George’s House  

The Year three children have also returned from a fun packed three days in Georgeham. We look forward to hearing all about it 

next week!  

Thank you to all the staff who give up their free time in order for these trips to take place. 

PLASTIC! The eco team will be busy raising awareness about eco bricks over the coming weeks. We are collecting them in school to 

send away. If you haven’t started one yet, have a look at the eco bricks website and then have a go.  

                                 

Parent View: We would like to know how well you think we are doing as a school. One way to tell us is by completing a short 

questionnaire on parent view. 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

                    

 

 

 
 

 
Uniform: We will be getting our thrift uniform shop out over the next few weeks. If you have any pre-loved smaller sizes of uniform we would 

appreciate donations.  

PE kit, we are finding that some children are requesting to borrow kit on a regular basis, please make sure your child has a named P.E kit in school 

at all times. Please refer to our uniform policy and adhere to these expectations. 

NEW! School logo book bags with shoulder straps now available, please pay online and collect from the office.  School Caps also available to pay for 

online.  

*Black trainers are not considered suitable school shoes, children can change into trainers for play and lunch times* 

WANTED: Garden tools for our forest school work; please send any donations in to Natalee (Codden on a Wednesday) Thank you 

DATES 

*Half term: Monday 27th May – Friday 7st June (Two weeks)  

Parent Consultations: Wk beginning 24th June  

Transition day: Friday 28th June 

Sports day: Tuesday 2nd July; weather permitting  

Summer Fayre: Thursday 4th July 5-7.30pm 

Open day: Wednesday 17th July 1.30pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter 
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web 

 

 

With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs next week 

Mon: Football, Drama 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Board Games 

Weds: Soccer 

Thurs: Netball  

Thursday@ Lunchtime: Music 

On site After School Child Care -‘CABIN CLUB’ 

Mon-Friday  3.15-5.30pm 
£4.00 per hour including a snack 

Please call to enquire and book your child’s place for next term 

01271 343002  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 *Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio* 

 

 

PTFA 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday 21st May at 2.30pm.  

The Summer Fair info is on the class list app, it’s under events labelled summer fair.  

If you have ideas or can offer to help at the Summer Fayre (July 4th 5-7.30pm)  

then please either use the app or email:  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 

 Pre-school news 
This week we have been making scrambled egg and looking at the change from raw egg to cooked. We have been tasting it too, the 
majority of the children loved it! 
We have been enjoying the sunshine with lots of outside learning. 
*Please note, the Preschool terms dates are the same as the school term dates and can be found on the website 

 

 

 

If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen 

Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com 

(Please note – no early morning care will be provided June 20th-26th 2019) 
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